
 

Office for the Aging Advisory Board

 
Tompkins County is looking for enthusiastic and diverse older volunteers from a variety 
of different backgrounds to fill immediate vacancies on the Office for the Aging Advisory 
Board. Members would represent the interests of older adults in their respective 
communities and review and comment on community policies, programs, and actions, 
which affect older adults with the intent of assuring maximum coordination and 
responsiveness to older adults. The Advisory Board is a key link between the 
community and Office for the Aging in communicating the needs and concerns of older 
residents of Tompkins County. Responsibilities include attending monthly meetings 
which are offered as a hybrid option and members are able to attend in person or via 
Zoom, participating in one or more subcommittees, and assisting the County in 
promoting greater public awareness of aging issues, programs, and services.   

We have a number of vacancies, and are particularly interested in representation from 
Enfield, Ulysses, Dryden, and Caroline. If you are interested in this opportunity, we 
would love to speak with you.  

Visit the Tompkins County Office for the Aging Website to learn more about this board. 
 https://www.tompkinscountyny.gov/All-Departments/Aging/Advisory-

Committee 
 

"Tompkins County Government centers diversity, equity, and inclusion. We 
are committed to the empowerment of employees and residents to 
dismantle systemic barriers that inhibit inclusive governance and the 
provision of government services to all."  
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